

Public Notice

The Shelby Police Department is applying for Federal grant funding in the FY2023 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Program. The department is requesting to purchase equipment that will further law enforcement operations within our community.

The potential award is \$14,329, and the budget includes the items listed below:

Narcotics K9, mobile data software, and body-worn camera equipment for law enforcement purposes.

Please refer any comments or suggestions about this grant application to Chief Brad Fraser at the Shelby Police Department. Chief Fraser can be reached at (704) 484-6855, or by email at brad.fraser@cityofshelby.com

Please submit any questions or comments by September 25, 2023.